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February 1, 2022 
 
Mr. Andrew Cardon 
Managing Corporate Counsel 
Alliant Energy  
200 First Street SE 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA  52406-0351 
 
RE: Docket No. SPU-2021-0015 
 
Dear Mr. Cardon: 
 
On January 31, 2022, Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) requested an extension of time 
to respond to Utilities Board staff’s January 24, 2022 correspondence.  IPL stated an extension 
until February 7, 2022, will allow further discussion between IPL and Preston Municipal Utilities. 
 
Staff has reviewed IPL’s request for an extension of time and approves the request for the 
extension until February 7, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Trisha Quijano 
 
Trisha Quijano, Utility Analyst  
Regulatory Analysis 
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